
 

 
 
 
April 2, 2020 

  

Hello Myer Community Parents 

  
I am writing to give you an update regarding the roll out of at-home learning on April 6th. 
  
Staff have been working diligently to set in place meaningful instruction for our students with 
the aim of giving the Grade 12 graduating class the opportunity of continuing with their plans 
for next year, and for Grades 9-11 to have the key skills necessary to pick up their learning 
whenever high school as we know it returns to normal. 
  
I want to thank you all for your support and patience during this time and to reassure you that 
we are going to do our very best to help our students. 
  
I would ask you to encourage your students to do their very best with the work provided, and 
to set aside a reasonable amount of time to complete it to the highest possible standard. We 
are aware that accessing technology is an issue for some students and will work with those of 
you who need assistance to make sure nobody is left without the means to be successful. 
  
Please do not hesitate to call the school (905-358-5753) with any academic concerns and we 
will get back to you. 
  
Given your great support as parents, and the splendid work ethic of our staff and students I am 
confident that together we can make this work. 
  
Take care 

  
Nigel Evan 

Principal, AN Myer Secondary School 

District School Board of Niagara 

 


